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Omabz Public Power District
444 South 16th Street Mall
Omaha Nebraska 68102-2247
402 /636- 200X

April 2, 1992
L1C-92-1027

U. §. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTR: Document Control Desk

Mail Station P1-137

Washington, DC 20555

References: 1. Docket No. 50-285
2. letter from OPPD (W. G. Gates) to NRC (Document Control Desk)
dated February 21, 1992 (LIC-92-071R)

Gentlemen:

SUBJECT: Correction ot Valve Number Transcription Error in OPPD Response tu
Notice of Violation (NRC Inspection Report No. 50-285/91-26)

leference 2 provided Omaha Public Power District’s gOPPU) response to a Notice
of Vinlation (NRC Inspection Repcrt No. 50-285/91-26) on failure to maintain
conteinment integrity. As a corrective action, Item 3. B. of the responue
contained a 1ist of valves for which lucking devices would be procured and
installed. A nonexistent valve number §5!153 ) was inadvertently included due
t? a‘transcriptwun error. Therefore, valve numbar S1-535 should be deleted from
the list.

If you shoula have add'tional questiions, please do not hes;tate to contact me.

Sincerely,
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W. G. Gates
Division Manager
Nuclear Operations
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&1 LeBoeuf, Lamb, Leiby & MacRae
R. D. Martin, NRC Regional Administrator, Region 1V
D. L. Wigginton, NRC Senior Project Manager
S. D. Blonm, NRC Project Ergineer
R. P. Mullikin, NRC Senior Resident Inspector



